
Forestry Committee Meeting Minutes 10/23/2014 
 
In attendance:  Don Drew, Fred Garafalo, David Martella, Dave Long 
 
Don Drew spoke with Dennis Labounty (abutting landowner) in regards to using his 

property for a landing site for our timber harvest.  He is open to the idea with a few 

concerns. 

•Roads to be left in as good of shape or better than they are now 

•Compensation for the use of his land  

•Reputable logging company and forester to oversee project 

•Work to be done during winter months and not drag out until the spring  

 

We need: 

•Written proposal/contract from Harry Burgess (forester).  We need this first and 

foremost before anything else can be done. 

•Timber marked by Harry for harvest 

•Request for bids to potential loggers 

 

Dave Long will send an email to Harry Burgess to outline what we need from him 

 

Loggers to include: 

•Mike Clark 

•Randy Cassidy 

•Santy Logging 

•Stacey Thompson 

•Larry Covey 

 
 
Submitted, 
 
Dave Long 


